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LEOPOLD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

  

 

Friday 29th April 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

RE: Eid party on Tuesday  

 

As you may know Eid al-Fitr is taking place either on Sunday 1st or Monday 2nd of May which 

many of our children will be celebrating.  

At Leopold Primary School, we celebrate diversity, hence we will allow children to wear their 

Eid outfits on Tuesday. Children who will not celebrate Eid, can wear any party wear to school 

on Tuesday.  

Please also send one snack with them (and none for sharing) for the party that day.   

We hope you have a great Eid and/or weekend.   

Thank you for your continued support!  

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

Ms Eskelson                                                                                           Mr Ridley 

Head of School                                                                                      Head of School 

Hawkshead Road                                                                                  Gwenneth Rickus 
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